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As we get to the end of this year, and as our American 

families prepare to celebrate Thanksgiving, we want to 

thank you all for your prayers and support throughout 

the year.  We couldn’t have done much if you didn’t 

partner with us in prayer and giving.  We really 

appreciate your support and pray that God bless you and 

your family abundantly for the rest of this year, and 

throughout the new year 2025.   

Last December, IFE Global Outreach provided some 

funds to 2 churches in Iperu and Odogbolu. The funds 

were used to supplement contributions from the local 

churches to help celebrate Christmas dinner together as 

a church family. The church in Iperu sent us pictures of 

3 chickens that the women prepared for meat to feed the 

entire church at the Christmas dinner.  

We were thrilled to see the joy it brought to the families, especially 

to the children. We would love to do this again this year, but we do 

not want to take out of the regular funds that we use for ministry 

outreach to celebrate Christmas. It’s not because we don’t believe 

in Christmas celebrations, but we have limited funds to spare if we 

want to continue supporting outreach as we have done throughout 

the year.  So, if God puts it in your heart to give towards this year’s 

celebrations, we would be happy to pass it on to the pastors, 

provided we get at least $500 before Dec 10.     

We also want to tell you that we will not issue a report in December 

and January because of the holidays. Our next newsletter will be 

in February by God’s grace. We pray that you have a Happy 

Thanksgiving, and a blessed Christmas and New year celebrations in Jesus’ name.  

 

If you missed out on previous months’ reports, please go to our website http://ife-global.org and 

click on the “Ministry Updates” link to view or download pdf copies of our monthly report. 

We urgently need monthly support partners to survive. If God has placed on your mind to give in 

support of our work, please do so on our website: http://Ife-Global.org 

A ministry of Rotimi & Bose Ladeinde     November 2024 

Request: Give thanks to the Lord for His blessings, goodness and faithfulness to us this year. 

Kids showing their gifts at the 
Christmas party last December. 

Bag of rice used for church Christmas 
dinner last December (2023) 
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